
    
STAFF REPORT 
ACTION REQUIRED   

TORONTO PORT AUTHORITY PEDESTRIAN TUNNEL 
AND RELATED ISSUES  

Date: July 6, 2011 

To: City Council  

From: City Manager 

Wards: Ward 20 Trinity-Spadina & Ward 28 Toronto Centre-Rosedale 

Reference 
Number:  

 

SUMMARY 

 

The purpose of this report is to advise City Council that the City Manager will be 
submitting a report for Council's consideration on July 12 and 13, 2011.  The report will 
provide Council with information and terms and conditions related to a Master 
Agreement between the City and the Toronto Port Authority regarding the construction of 
a pedestrian tunnel between the Toronto mainland and the Billy Bishop Toronto City 
Airport ("BBTCA") located on the Toronto Islands.     

CONTACT  

Joan Taylor     Gwen McIntosh    
Director, Executive Management  Acting Director, Waterfront Secretariat 
Tel: (416) 392-4995    Tel: (416) 392-8113   
Email: jtaylor2@toronto.ca

    

Email: mcintosh@toronto.ca

   

SIGNATURE    

Joseph P. Pennachetti 
City Manager 


